HFC Committee

From: AH Committee

Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2020 10:10 AM

To: HFC Committee

Subject: FW: please forward to Riki Hokama and Council Members Re: Ban on feeding outdoor cats

From: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us>

Sent: Monday, June 01, 2020 7:52 AM

To: AH Committee <AH.Committee@mauicounty.us>

Subject: FW: please forward to Riki Hokama and Council Members Re: Ban on feeding outdoor cats

From: Bill or Bobbie Best <bestb002 @hawaii.rr.com>

Sent: Monday, June 01, 2020 6:46 AM

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us>

Subject: please forward to Riki Hokama and Council Members Re: Ban on feeding outdoor cats

Please do not ban feeding stray or feral cats as it is inhumane, ghastly really. Catch, neuter and spay and release is
effective and will keep the cats catching rats that we do not want to multiply.

Mahalo,

Bobbie Best

280 Hauoli

Wailuku

242-9119



